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Annexation Update
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• Application submitted to the Local Agency Formation 
Commission (LAFCO) on April 3, 2017

• Initial response from LAFCO expected by May 5, 2017

• LAFCO hearing on annexation expected on August 2, 2017

• County and City staff continue to meet to discuss and plan 
transition logistics 

• Finance working with County to amend City-County Pre-
Annexation agreement – correction of sales tax numbers

• Annexation of Roseland expected to be complete by end of 
2017



Community Conversations
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• Held 6 community 
conversations

• Approximately 200 
people attended total

• Community priority 
voting process

• Q & A with City staff



Youth Workshop

• Held a workshop at 
Roseland University 
Prep on April 7th

• 250 students 
participated 

• Community voting 
exercise 

• Q & A with staff 4



Welcome Roseland!

• Culture Pop Films

• Youth from Roseland

• City staff and 
community partners

• Social media 
campaign April –
June 2017
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